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September 3, 2013  
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Today Chemsil Silicones Inc announced that it has been acquired by Innospec Inc.  

(NASDAQ:IOSP).  Innospec is an international specialty chemicals company with 

approximately 900 employees in 20 countries.  Innospec manufactures and supplies a 

wide range of specialty chemicals to markets in the Americas, Europe, the Middle East, 

Africa and Asia-Pacific. 

 

Although we have been pleased with the growth of our company over the past few years, 

we have concluded that we needed to be part of a larger group to realize our ambitions to 

grow our presence in the US, and to market our technologies internationally.  Joining 

Innospec provides us with the infrastructure and critical mass to accelerate that expansion 

and focus on future technologies. 

 

Chemsil will become part of Innospec’s Performance Chemicals business unit which 

develops and markets a range of surfactants and emollients to the personal care industry. 

 

 “Personal Care is the strategic core of our Performance Chemicals business, and we have 

been seeking to add to both the technology base and the geographical footprint of this 

business.  We are delighted to acquire Chemsil, which brings complementary 

technologies to our current portfolio,” said Patrick Williams, President and CEO of 

Innospec. 

 

We thank you for your loyal support to Chemsil Silicones.  We value every customer and 

are excited to be a part of Innospec, a company with a common strategic focus on 

delighting the customer through superior service and continuous innovation.  Chemsil’s 

headquarters will remain in Chatsworth, CA.  Customer contact points will remain the 

same for order placement (877-700-0302) as well as sale/technical service. 

 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact Robert Griffiths, Vice President 

Sales and Marketing (818-854-1607). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jim Harrison 

 

 


